
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 

tel 416-495-5499 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

May 22, 2020 
 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Re: Participation in Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from 

the COVID-19 Emergency Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0133 
 
Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) will be participating in the OEB Consultation 
Stakeholder meeting scheduled for Thursday May 28, 2020.  Mark Kitchen and  
Ryan Small will attend on behalf of Enbridge Gas.  

All details regarding this meeting should be emailed to: 
egiregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com 
 
Yours truly, 

(Original Signed) 

Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
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